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Are you interested in making a positive difference and advocating on behalf of Seneca

students? Nominate yourself for a Student Council or Board of Director position in the

Seneca Student Federation (SSF) annual elections.

Why be part of the SSF team?

Learn new skills related to problem-solving, leadership and more

Make valuable connections and meet new people

Get paid experience in a leadership role

The nomination period closes at 5 p.m. on Friday, 17. Voting for the election begins on

Tuesday, March 31.

Please not to run for the SSF elections, you must be a full-time Seneca student living in

Ontario and have a valid Social Insurance number. Candidates must also be available for a

complete term of office (Monday, May 1, 2023 to Tuesday, April 30, 2024)

More information about the upcoming SSF election is available online.

Questions? Email elections@ssfinc.ca.
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